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Haere mai 

From the Chair 

Thank you for accepting our newsletter 

we have accessed your contact details 

from our iwi register. Your information 

remains confidential to the Trust it is not 

shared, publicly discussed or changed in 

any manner. We look forward to any 

response you may have regarding the 

matters raised in this newsletter.  

Amelia Williams 

Mihi 
 

Nei ra te mihi atu ki a koutou: te iwi o Ngāti Tara Tokanui. Piki te 
ora, Piki te wairua ki a tatou 

 
Firstly, we hope you are all keeping safe and well as we adjust to this new reality 
of living and working.  
 
Please find attached the official Ministry of Health Advice on Tangihanga which 
was UPDATED last evening. We know there are many sites offering advice and 
we promise not to overload and or duplicate this information, however we would 
like to hear from you regarding some of the ways the activities that help you cope 
as a family with young children, teenagers-Rangatahi, kaumatua. 
 
Secondly, over the next while we are trialing ways of working with you to find out 
how; we can help, keep you up-to-date and involve you in a number of iwi critical 
workstreams. 
 
These include developing our iwi: 
 
• Strategic Plan 
• Education Plan 
• Cultural Values Assessment: Kaimai Windfarms 
 
As a starter, we would like to send you a one-page interview sheet based on the 
key issues regarding the above workstreams. This will be completed shortly, we 
will send to you and look forward to receiving your completed responses. 
 
Finally, a big Thank You to those who responded to our first newsletter.  
 
If you  have any Patai, please contact me at any time. Be safe, keep well whanau. 
Tennille 
 
Naku noa. 
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Contact Us 

If you have any queries or 

would like to register to Ngāti 

Tara Tokanui let us know 

Contact details 

tennillehirama@yahoo.co.nz 


